
                      

NOTIFICATION 

                                                   UPDATE ON ASL 

                    

                  EXTENSION OF WINDOW PERIOD TO CONDUCT SA-II 2013-14 FOR  

                           ASSESSMENT OF SPEAKING AND LISTENING SKILLS (ASL)  

 

This is in continuation to the Notification dated 14th November 2013.The window period to 

conduct SA-II examination 2013-14 for Classes IX and XI for Assessment of Speaking and 

Listening Skills (ASL) has been extended from 30th January 2014 to 15th February 2014.  

The online version of ASL will available from 6th February to 15th February. The online version 

will not be available from 21st January to 5th February 

 For queries related to ASL, please contact the following: 

1. Mrs. Neelima Sharma(Consultant English)-011-23233552 

You can also send your queries at: 

                               neelimasharma.cbse@gmail.com 

 

S/d-  

(DR. SADHANA PARASHAR)  

Director (Academic, Research, Training & Innovation) 

 


